
May 1, 1973 

Rabbi Emenuel Feldmen 

1459 Biltmore Drive N.E. 
Atlente, Georgie 30329 

Dear Menny: 

I had been in contect with some Isreeli 
friends, »nd with Hermen Wouk, concerning 
the Rustien trenslation of This Is My God. 

Wouk told me th=t Haskel Lookstein wes 
working on it, end I believe he-wrote to 
you on Merch 21 asking whether eny propress 
hed been mede on it. 

Woutd you be kind enough to let me know 
if anything has been done on this project. 

All best regards. 

Cordi-Lly, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NLiew- 

cc: Rebbi H. Lookstein 


